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Range and Event Schedule

May 7 Work Party
9:00am-3:00pm 
All ranges closed
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 7 Range Orientation
9:00am-10:30am, Classroom
12:00pm-1:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 10 Range Orientation
12:00pm-1:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 12 Range Orientation
5:30pm-7:00pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 14 Rimfire Challenge
9:00am-3:00pm, Pistol Range
Contact: John Way

May 16 Range Orientation
9:00am-10:30am, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 16 Membership Meeting
6:00pm-8:00pm
Timbers Restaurant & Lounge, Toledo
Contact: John Way

May 18 Range Orientation
12:00pm-1:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 20 Range Orientation
5:30pm-7:00pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 21 Cast Bullet Match
9:00am-3:00pm
Rifle Range Closed
Contact: Dan Geisert

May 24 Range Orientation
9:00am-10:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick 

May 26 Range Orientation
12:00pm-1:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

May 30 Range Orientation
5:30pm-7:00pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

Jun 3 Range Orientation
5:30pm-7:00pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

Jun 4 Work Party
9:00am-3:00pm 
All ranges closed
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

Jun 4 Range Orientation
9:00am-10:30am, Classroom
12:00pm-1:30pm, Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick

email your calendar request by the 10th of the month
to be included in the next month's newsletter.  Go to
the website for updates to the calendar.

April Work Party

Target stands were repaired on the rifle and pistol
range.  The 350 & 400 meter berms were fixed
and  they finished hanging the 500 meter target. 

May Work Party

Weather permitting - work will continue with the
parking lot expansion, pistol range prep work,
moving burn pile and brush from the 400 meter
berm to the archery range.

ANNUAL ELECTIONS

Ok so it's that time of year again.  Nominations for
the 2022/2023 board will be accepted at the May
16th Membership meeting.  The election will take
place at the June 20th Membership meeting.

As with all elections, your nominations and votes
are important to the continuity and success of Big
Timber.



LINCOLN CITY SPORTING GOODS
800 SE Hwy 101, Lincoln City OR 

(541) 996-4747

PRP PRIVATE SECURITY
J. Mark Cummiskey DPSST 66252

(541) 270-3346 24 hrs.

ALAN BROWN TIRE CENTER
DBA LES SCHWAB TIRE CENTER

550 E Olive, Newport OR  (541) 265-6604
415 NW A Street, Toledo OR (541) 336-1611

NEWPORT PAWN SHOP
224 SW Coast Hwy, Newport OR 

(541) 265-8413

WESLEY'S TRADING POST
Wes Bullock

136 SE 1st St, Newport OR (541) 265-4556

PACIFIC DIGITAL WORKS, INC.
Charles Ellard

145 N Coast Hwy, Ste C, Newport OR 
(541) 265-6425

HEALTH HAVEN VITAMINS
Marilyn Smith, N.C.

2009 N Coast Hwy, Newport OR  (541) 265-7663
info@healthhavenvitamins.com

LOGICAL RESPONSE, LLC
Chris Miller (541) 272-1770

www.logicalresponsetraining.com

REQUIRED RANGE ORIENTATION

The Board has approved the required range
orientation for ALL new and renewing members. 
To assist all members in fulfilling this requirement
several classes have been scheduled for the
month of May.  23 classes are scheduled for June
and, I am sure there will be several in July.

Classroom space will seat 12 people comfortably
so please call or email me with the date/time you
will be attending.  My cell number is 541-270-0785
and email is manager.btrpc@gmail.com.

Why do I need to take this class?  Well, first of all
the General Membership rules indicate "all
members must participate in a range orientation
prior to being issued a gate key and using the
ranges or facilities of the club."  That is the
technical side of this issue.  The most important
issue is the serious safety issue complaints that
were received between September and
December.  More issues have trickled in since
then but it definitely was a rude awaking that steps
needed to be taken to ensure the safety of
everyone.  If you have further questions or
concerns, please let me know.

Lurlyn Patrick, Range Manager

"It is foolish and wrong to mourn the men who
died. Rather we should thank God such men
lived."

– George S. Patton

WELCOME NEW RANGE MANAGER

On May 1st Mark Mills will be taking over as
Range Manager.  He has been a member for a
few years, is active on the range with events, work
day, and can be seen frequently working on the 50
yard range and parking lot expansion.  

He has been a valuable resource for the range
and will be a great asset to the leadership. 
Welcome Mark!

I am stepping down from this position, however,
will continue with the newsletter and teaching the
range orientation. 

“I believe our flag is more than just cloth and ink.
It is a universally recognized symbol that stands
for liberty, and freedom. It is the history of our
nation, and it’s marked by the blood of those who
died defending it.”

– John Thune



BTRPC Officers:
President: John Way 

(541) 272-7243
awayjway@gmail.com

Vice President: Bill Henderson
(541) 609-1021

Secretary: Marilyn Smith
Treasurer/ Earl Agee 
Membership: (541) 994-2437 
Member @ Large: Walt Heller 

(541) 336-2907 
Range Manager/ Mark Mills

(541)0410-0530
Newsletter: Lurlyn Patrick

(541) 270-0785
Hunter Safety /Center & Silhouette Shoots: 

Dave Boyce 
(541) 336-2936

Big Timber Rifle & Pistol Club
PO Box 80
Lincoln City, OR 97367

. 

“Freedom is never more than one generation away
from extinction. We did not pass it to our children
in the bloodstream. It must be fought for,
protected, and handed on for them to do the
same, or one day we will spend our sunset years
telling our children and our children’s children what
it was once like in the United States where men
were free.”- Ronald Reagan

May 30th is Memorial Day.  To all those who have
or are serving Thank you.  You are appreciated
more than words can ever tell
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